
Dear Representative Witt and Committee:

I strongly support Oregon Forest Resources Institute (OFRI).
OFRI is the forest sectors commodity commission.
My family business has been involves from the beginning and believe in the mission of OFRI.
Please don't defund it. Please ash can HB 2357 in this committee.
Thanks,
B Bond Starker
Chairman
Starker Forests, Inc


